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Qwest

1600 7th Avenue, Room 3206

Seattle, Washington  98191

Phone: (206) 345-1574
Facsimile (206) 343-4040

Lisa A. Anderl
Associate General Counsel
Regulatory Law Department
April 16, 2007
Via E-mail and 
Overnight Mail
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA  98504-7250


Re:
Docket No. UT-063061 – Eschelon Arbitration


Request for Change in Hearing Schedule
Dear Ms. Washburn:

Qwest is writing to request a change to the hearing schedule in this matter.  Hearings are currently scheduled to begin on Monday, May 7, 2007.  However, the parties’ experience in other states suggests that no more than two days will be required for hearing.  Therefore, Qwest asks that the hearing be rescheduled to begin on Tuesday May 8, 2007, in order to facilitate travel to Olympia.  Eschelon has been consulted on this request and agrees with the schedule change.

 

Sincerely,

Lisa A. Anderl
LAA/llw

cc:
All parties of record (via e-mail and U.S. Mail)


